
From: Abigail Harmon <abigail.harmon@cv.edu> 
Sent: Monday, January 31, 2022 9:58 AM 
To: All Students <AllStudents@piratemail.cv.edu> 
Subject: ARP Funds & Student Contest with $100 Prize 
  

Students, 

  

This week's newsletter will cover, in order: 

1. American Rescue Plan federal funds 

2. Student Contest with $100 prize 

3. How to get reimbursed for your at-home test kit that you bought at the pharmacy 

4. Update from the CDC 

5. Campus COVID-19 Statistics 

6. Vaccine Locations 

7. Testing Locations 

--- 

  

1. American Rescue Plan federal funds  
• We are awarding all Spring Semester 2022 students who are legitimately currently 

enrolled in credit courses a grant.  Non-credit students and students who have 

withdrawn from the College will not be considered.   

• You are not required to apply for this grant; however, students who have an 

exceptional financial need can be given consideration for additional funds by completing 

this form by Monday, February 7, 2022.  

• We are working to have funds available to you by February 18, 2022.    

• Funds will automatically be disbursed to eligible students via direct deposit utilizing the 

bank account that is on file at the College, or a check will be mailed to the address on 

file.  

• Please immediately check your address and/or account information on file at the College 

to ensure accuracy and to avoid delays in receiving funds. You must report any change in 

address to the Admissions Office immediately.  

• Note:  If you are currently enrolled at the College and have an outstanding balance, you 

must contact the business office to discuss your status as soon as possible.    

  

2. Student Contest with $100 Prize 
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•  Some of you have already turned in your entries!  The rest of you have less than 2 weeks 

until the deadline of Feb. 11th!  Email me if you have any questions.



 



•   

3. How to get reimbursed for your at-home test kit that you bought at 

the pharmacy  

• Starting January 15, most people with a health plan can go online, or to a pharmacy or 

store to purchase an at-home over-the-counter COVID-19 diagnostic test authorized by 

the U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA) at no cost, either through reimbursement 

or free of charge through their insurance.   

• Be sure to keep your receipt if you need to submit a claim to your insurance company for 

reimbursement.  Insurance companies are required to reimburse you at a rate of up to 

$12 per individual test (or the cost of the test, if less than $12).  

  

4. Update from the CDC  
• COVID-19 cases and hospitalizations are starting to decline across the United States. 

However, deaths are still rising, and community transmission is still high nationwide.  

• Two new CDC reports show that people who are up to date with their COVID-

19 vaccines have the highest amount of protection against both 

the Delta and Omicron variants.1,2 One report found that, compared to up-to-date adults, 

unvaccinated adults had five times the risk of infection and more than 50 times the risk 

of COVID-19-associated death. A second report found that a third dose (either an 

additional primary dose or booster dose) of an mRNA COVID-19 vaccine (Pfizer-

BioNTech or Moderna) was highly effective at preventing emergency and urgent care 

visits and hospitalizations related to COVID-19.  

• COVID Data Tracker’s Hospitalizations by Vaccination Status – COVID-NET tab features 

more new data showing the effectiveness of vaccines and boosters. In December 2021, 

for example, unvaccinated adults ages 65 years and older were 49 times more likely to 

be hospitalized for COVID-19 than people in that age group who were up to date with 

their COVID-19 vaccines.  

• For the full update, subscribe to the CDC’s COVID Data Tracker Weekly review here.   

  

  

https://t.emailupdates.cdc.gov/r/?id=h5c6d5975,15d2ea9f,15d37873&ACSTrackingID=USCDC_2145-DM74432&ACSTrackingLabel=01.28.2021%20-%20COVID-19%20Data%20Tracker%20Weekly%20Review
https://t.emailupdates.cdc.gov/r/?id=h5c6d5975,15d2ea9f,15d3787e&ACSTrackingID=USCDC_2145-DM74432&ACSTrackingLabel=01.28.2021%20-%20COVID-19%20Data%20Tracker%20Weekly%20Review
https://t.emailupdates.cdc.gov/r/?id=h5c6d5975,15d2ea9f,15d3787f&ACSTrackingID=USCDC_2145-DM74432&ACSTrackingLabel=01.28.2021%20-%20COVID-19%20Data%20Tracker%20Weekly%20Review
https://t.emailupdates.cdc.gov/r/?id=h5c6d5975,15d2ea9f,15d37880&ACSTrackingID=USCDC_2145-DM74432&ACSTrackingLabel=01.28.2021%20-%20COVID-19%20Data%20Tracker%20Weekly%20Review
https://t.emailupdates.cdc.gov/r/?id=h5c6d5975,15d2ea9f,15d37881&ACSTrackingID=USCDC_2145-DM74432&ACSTrackingLabel=01.28.2021%20-%20COVID-19%20Data%20Tracker%20Weekly%20Review
https://t.emailupdates.cdc.gov/r/?id=h5c6d5975,15d2ea9f,15d37870&ACSTrackingID=USCDC_2145-DM74432&ACSTrackingLabel=01.28.2021%20-%20COVID-19%20Data%20Tracker%20Weekly%20Review
https://t.emailupdates.cdc.gov/r/?id=h5c6d5975,15d2ea9f,15d37876&ACSTrackingID=USCDC_2145-DM74432&ACSTrackingLabel=01.28.2021%20-%20COVID-19%20Data%20Tracker%20Weekly%20Review
https://t.emailupdates.cdc.gov/r/?id=h5c6d5975,15d2ea9f,15d3788e&ACSTrackingID=USCDC_2145-DM74432&ACSTrackingLabel=01.28.2021%20-%20COVID-19%20Data%20Tracker%20Weekly%20Review
https://t.emailupdates.cdc.gov/r/?id=h5c6d5975,15d2ea9f,15d3788d&ACSTrackingID=USCDC_2145-DM74432&ACSTrackingLabel=01.28.2021%20-%20COVID-19%20Data%20Tracker%20Weekly%20Review
https://t.emailupdates.cdc.gov/r/?id=h5c6d5975,15d2ea9f,15d3789d&ACSTrackingID=USCDC_2145-DM74432&ACSTrackingLabel=01.28.2021%20-%20COVID-19%20Data%20Tracker%20Weekly%20Review
https://t.emailupdates.cdc.gov/r/?id=h5c6d5975,15d2ea9f,15d3789e&ACSTrackingID=USCDC_2145-DM74432&ACSTrackingLabel=01.28.2021%20-%20COVID-19%20Data%20Tracker%20Weekly%20Review
https://tools.cdc.gov/campaignproxyservice/subscriptions.aspx?topic_id=USCDC_2145


5. Campus COVID-19 Statistics 





  

6. Vaccine Locations 





  

6. Testing Locations 











  

Remember, keep reporting all positive test results, exposures to COVID-19, and any symptoms 

to me as soon as possible.  Thank you all and let's have a great week.  GO PIRATES! 

  

Abi Harmon | COVID-19 Prevention & Response Coordinator 

Chattahoochee Valley Community College 

2602 College Drive | Phenix City, AL  36869   

Cell: 334-381-0066 | Office: 334-291-4940 

 


